
From: Paul Smith <paulsmith66@btconnect.com>
Sent: 12 December 2018 17:08
To: Walsh, John; Turner, David; wahhall@gmail.com; anthony.dearlove@southoxon.go.uk; Hornsby, 
Elaine; Matelot, Jeannette; Nimmo-Smith, David; an.snowdon@southoxon.gov.uk; White, Ian
Subject: Local Plan - Bayswater and Wick Farm 
 
Dear Scrutiny Committee
 
I am writing to you as a resident of Bayswater Road (Greenacre, OX3 9RZ) to object about 
the proposal to include Bayswater and Wick Farm in the list of sites as "preferred options" in 
the redrafted local plan.
I wish to remind you that both sites were rejected by SODC and that 'exceptional 
circumstances do not exist for the release of this site from the Green Belt' as set out in the 
September 2017 document South Oxfordshire Local Plan Sustainability Appraisal of the 
Publication Version of the Local Plan Final Report for Consultation.
 
The same factors that determined the sites rejection exist some 14 months later and I fail to 
see what has changed in that time that could reverse the decision and I would ask you to 
exclude these sites from any revised list of preferred options for development.
 
Yours sincerely
 
Paul Smith
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